
Request for Information 
Contractor RFI No.: 2 Request Date: 12/05/14 
Contractor/Supplier: Martin Zombek 

M-R RFI Log No.: 07 Response Date: 12/10/14 

VA Project No.: 528-13-C-0179 M-R Project No.: 3-0499-0046 
Project Name: Renovate 6B Ward Syracuse VAMC 

RFI:   (Attachments   Yes   No) 

1. In specification 123600 - Countertops it states the material should be ¾" thick for the countertop, splash and sink
material. On drawing AS-601 dated 10-15-2014 the finished schedule calls out for Corian; Sonora, Burled Beach
and Bisque.  Corian no longer makes ¾" thick material. Can the specification be change to ½" thickness as that is
the only thickness these colors are produced in by Corian?

2. Also in specification 123200 - Manufactured Wood Casework can the 2.3 Rubber or Vinyl Base be removed and
provided by the flooring contractors?

RFI Response: 

1. Yes.  The Corian material can be ½” thick.
2. That portion of the specifications is from the VA specification, the Rubber base is and will be provided

and installed by the flooring contractor.  It would be up to the VA to remove that portion of the
specification.

Anthony Lapczynski, I.C.C. Certified    12/05/14 

1010 Kings Highway South 
Building Two – 2nd Floor 
Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 

Phone:    856-429-4000 
Fax:        856-429-5002 
E-mail:    office@miller-remick.com 

The VA has no objection  to the base being  supplied by the flooring or cabinet manufacturer  .  As 
to who should supply this is best left to the General contractor in consultation with their 
subcontractors.  Consider this response as permission for the general contractor to make that call.  
The VA considers the spec broad enough to allow that decision without changing the specification.
Alex Johnson-VA COR
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